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Comment Submitted:

Wow! The ANS Control Paper is a huge amount of information for a layman like myself to try & digest. I have taken about 30
minutes to read it & I phoned in to the teleconference today to listen to other's questions & concerns. All I can say as a concerned
citizen & sportsman is that I hope those with the best scientific knowledge do the best they can to address ANS prevention. I do
realize that simply blocking the aquatic roadway for ANS is no guarantee that some uninformed citizen will not manually plant
some of these species in the GL. Still, I feel we have an obligation to block off the most threatened avenues of access of such
species like the CAWS. The cost are high but so are the losses if the GL are ruined for recreation & the overall health & wealth of
the communities that surround them. So please, take the best science & do what we can to save the patient (the GL)!


